
 

 

Notification of Office Relocation  

 

CPS is pleased to announce that CPS office will be relocated to new premises with effect from June 

9th, 2011. 

The new office is on the 3rd floor of Integrated Research Center of Kobe University, a brand-new 

building located close to Kobe Airport. 

Equipped with a seminar room which accommodates 60-100 people and 8 visitor rooms, we hope to 

serve as a base where researchers and graduate students get together and to support education and 

research activities in planetary science. 

 

Prof. Yoshitsugu Nakagawa, Director of CPS 

https://www.cps-jp.org/ 

 

 

・Effective Date:  June 9, 2011 

・New Address:  c/o Kobe University Integrated Research Center 

7-1-48, Minamimachi, Minatojima, Chuo-ku 

Kobe 650-0047, Japan 

・Access:   https://www.cps-jp.org/access/ 

・Change of MCU (Multipoint Control Unit) IP Address: 

MCU IP address, used when connecting to CPS seminars, will be 

changed.  Please e-mail us for the new MCU IP address then we will 

get back to you with the new address. 

・Contact:   inquiries@cps-jp.org 

 

 


